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      BETWEEN THE  SHEETS
There are a few things to talk about since our last Newsletter Dec 4th 2020! …

Our Go Fund Me Results - WOW!
BCC Upcoming 2019/2020 & 2020/2021 Virtual AGM - Hold Thurs MAY 6th, 2021 
Our Next Meat & Seafood Box Sale Fundraiser AND 
Isn’t it exciting to watch curling on TV again!

IF you do NOT WISH TO RECEIVE ANY communication from the Beaverton Curling Club, OR, IF you know of 
anyone else interested in future membership who would like to receive our communications; 

… please email us at;   info@beavertoncurlingclub.com 

WOW - We asked and you answered!
The support from our members past and present, their families and 
friends, our advertisers and sponsors, and the community at large has 
been absolutely amazing. Our online donations via the GoFundMe site, 
and the offline cheque donations via mail have totalled to $15,919. 
Minus GFM processing fees we have raised $15,663! 
Your Board of Directors and the Fundraising Committee are truly very 
thankful for this generous support. 

2019/2020 & 2020/2021 

VIRTUAL ( ZOOM ) 
Annual General meeting 

TENTATIVE DATE : THURSDAY, MAY 6TH, 7:30 PM 

As the maximum gathering limitations continue to prohibit an in-person meeting for the time being, the BOD 
has decided to plan for a ‘Virtual’ AGM. Our fiscal year runs May 1st to April 30th and as such we have 

decided to cover two years at one meeting. Given the unprecedented times, this will not be a typical AGM. 
An Agenda and confirmation of date will be provided 30 days prior to our meeting. You will be asked to 

RSVP. A Zoom meeting link and information package will then be provided to those who express an interest 
in virtually attending. IF anyone is interested in serving on the Board of Directors please contact us 

info@beavertoncurlingclub.com

http://beavertoncurlingclub.com
mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com
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GET READY FOR BBQ SEASON, BUY 
GREAT PRODUCTS AND  

HELP BCC!  

We expect our Beef BBQ will once again not be happening given the size of the 
event and so we decided we needed to add some food to our fundraising 
program just in time for BBQ season!  

Some of you may be familiar with the ‘North Country’ Meat & Seafood 
Fundraising Program. ‘North Country’ is owned by MacGregor Meats the 
exclusive supplier to the Keg of their Fabulous Certified Angus Beef. The Board 
and Fundraising Committee tested out the program and products before the 
holidays and were impressed.  

We all win. Great meat and seafood at a retail price and the BCC earns a 
commission (~ 20% ). Plus you will be stocked and ready for Spring. Start 
making room in your freezers now. Some boxes have large quantities and are 
perfect for sharing. The order form outlines the piece count and total box 
weight.   

HOW IT WORKS;  
★ Friday March 19th you will receive an email with a product order form and 

product information. Review with your family, friends and neighbour and plan 
your order! 

TO ORDER & PAY;  
★ By Tuesday April 6th (this is after Easter weekend) LATEST, return your 

order form AND payment to one of our designated ‘SELLERS’ whose contact 
info will be provided in March 19th email. Payment must accompany order. 
Work out your payment method with your ‘SELLER’!  

PICK UP ORDER; 
★ On Thursday April 15th you will be told by your ’SELLERS’ a specific time 

to come to BCC and pick up your order via our ‘drive thru’ COVID friendly 
system. 

ENJOY! 
SELLERS ARE; Alice VanAllen, Laura Gardner/Mark Thompson, Bruce Reynolds, Jason 
Keuhl, Nancy Hall, Lynne Lester, Lynne Vandenhurk, Jim Lye, Michelle Sanelli (phone 
numbers and emails will be provided)  



2020/2021 Newsletter Issue 3 Fri Feb 26th, 2021

Hope you are all enjoying the  
Scotties. Pretty exciting to be watching curling 
again. The Championship round begins today!

Here is a sneak peak at the product list! 
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